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A  Newsletter of the ARKANSAS LOUISIANA CONFERENCE of the  

Seventh-day Adventist Church 

A special welcome to our new team for the next 
quadrennium.  We are glad to have Jeff Villegas 
as our new Executive Secretary, and also very 
pleased to announce that the other officers will 
remain in their positions.  Blessings to you all as 
you serve over the next four years!  


